

## **MEMO: 13-21**

TO: All Clubs FROM: Kat Pye DATE: 8th March

**SUBJECT:** Midweek Metro Update

Dear Colleagues,

The metro draw is complete and up on our website. The draw has had some slight adjustments made to it over the weekend so please ensure you recheck the draw with updated fixtures and game times for your teams.

Can you please start loading your team rosters in MyFGC so if there are any issues we have time to resolve them before round 1. Please note only active registered players will be able to be loaded to team rosters and all players must have a current photo to be added to team sheets.

Any questions please contact the office.